PENKRIDGE BANK ROAD PRINCIPAL: RACHAEL SANDHAM

RUGFLEY

STAFFORDSHIRE

T +44 (0)1889 802440

WS15 2UE

E enquiries@hartschool.org.uk

www.hartschool.org.uk



MDI/SHN/NLE

15 July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Hart School Reserve Sports Day 2025

It gives me great pleasure in announcing that we will be running the remaining events of The Hart School Sports Day on **Thursday 17 July 2025 period 1 & 2 only.**

Events are as follows:

- 800m
- 100m
- 200m
- Relay

All Key Stage 3 students will be given the opportunity to participate in Sports Day and represent their tutor group on the day. The expectation is that all competitors will arrive at school in their **full PE kit**. This will include the following:

- Hart School Polo shirt
- Hart School shorts/Skorts
- Trainers
- Black football socks
- Black tracksuit bottoms/leggings

Please note:

- Pupils that are not competitors/participants in Sports Day must attend school in their normal school uniform and attend their lessons as normal.
- Hot pants, cycling shorts and non-Hart School shorts are not permitted, students must wear the correct Hart School PE kit.

As we cannot predict the weather it is really important to be prepared for every eventuality. Therefore, if the weather is hot could I please suggest that your child brings a hat/cap to keep their heads covered, wear suntan lotion and take on plenty of fluids.

We would like to thank you in advance for your support as parents and carers to ensure that students can make the most of their experiences in PE.

Yours sincerely

NIQX

Mrs M Dix

Director of Faculty - PE and Health